
CORPUS CHRISTI INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
801 Leopard Street
P. O. Drawer 110

Corpus Christi, Texas 78403

Raymond H. Perez, Director
Office of Student Affairs

January 8, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I have received a copy of the letter to Ms. Jean Ellis
inviting Dr. Chang Diaz for a special visit and presentation
at Moody High School during the month of January.

As we discussed previously, the semester ends on Jaunary 17,
exams to be given January 15 - 17 (students will not be in
school on January 18). Also, Moody has basketball games
scheduled in the evenings of January 24, 25 and 28.

I have discussed with the Assistant Principal at Moody, in
the absence of the Principal, placing a display in the school
library all day for the students to view. I will be talking
to principals of the other high schools to invite their
students when a date is confirmed for Dr. Diaz' visit. And,
we will also invite students from the other area school
districts.

We hope Dr. Diaz can work this visit into his schedule and are
looking forward to meeting him.

Sincerely,

Raymond H. Perez

Cj

CC: Dr. Ed Grant, Principal
Moody High School


